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Dear Parents,

I hope this message finds you well and that you had a wonderful break. I
want to share that the children have settled back into nursery beautifully
and are busy making new friends. This transition period can often bring a
mix of excitement and nervousness for our little ones, but it’s been
wonderful to see them form new connections and embrace their
environment. The team are committed to ensuring that every child feels
safe, happy, and ready to learn.  Please speak to us if there is anything
further we can do to help.
I would also like to remind our pre-school parents that the deadline for
applications for primary school places is fast approaching. Details of how
and when to apply are on the newsletter.

As we embark on a new term, I look forward to a year filled with growth,
learning, and meaningful experiences for both your children and our
entire nursery community.

Wishing you all a happy new year full of happiness and success!

Kind Regards,

 Hannah Firmstone

Teacher and SENCo



10th January 2025 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

I am delighted to update you on the progress of our new nursery build and pleased to report that

everything is progressing well despite some previous delays, and we now have updated

timelines to share.

The new nursery is due for completion by Friday 14 February 2025, which is also the last day of

this half term. Until this date, we will continue to operate as normal at our current site.

To allow for the move and the setup of the new nursery, the Holiday Club will need to close

during the half-term week of Monday 17 February to Friday 21 February 2025.

We sincerely apologise for any inconvenience this closure may cause and hope you understand

that this decision is necessary to ensure a smooth and efficient transition to the new site.

As you may already be aware, the new nursery will open at Charlton Street, Oakengates, TF2

6BT with the grand opening on Monday, 24 February 2025. We look forward to welcoming all

children to the new site on this date. During this week, parents will be invited into nursery when

dropping children off to become familiar with the new setting and help to support settling in.

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this time of transition. Should

you have any questions or need further information, please feel free to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs Jenny Gascoigne.

BA (Hons) PGCE, NPQH

Executive Headteacher

For enquiries or to learn more about us, please contact us:

oakengates.admin@taw.org.uk

01952 387910

www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk

IMPORTANT RELOCATION NEWSIMPORTANT RELOCATION NEWS
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www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk



Hi! My name is Haley and I work in the preschool room as the key person for

orange group. I have over 20 years experience working in early years and have a

good knowledge of children’s learning and development. I have achieved a

Foundation degree in early years and childhood studies and I believe that creating

a nurturing environment is essential for young children to thrive. I'm committed to

providing them with diverse and enriching experiences and integrating play with

structured activities which allows children to explore their interests while learning

essential skills. 

I'm also passionate about supporting children who speak English as an additional

language. By preparing language books for the children to take home to share with

their families based on our termly topics within nursery, we hope to bridge the gap

and make a significant difference in their confidence and development.

I’m at the door every morning to welcome the children into nursery, please come

and say hello!

Click on the image to access our facebook page

MEET THE STAFFMEET THE STAFF

SOCIAL MEDIASOCIAL MEDIA

A message from Haley, early years 
educator in pre-school.

https://www.facebook.com/p/Oakengates-Nursery-100057250758003/?_rdr
https://www.facebook.com/p/Oakengates-Nursery-100057250758003/?_rdr


Date Event

Tuesday 7th January Term time children first day of the spring term

Wednesday 29th January Chinese New Year

Friday 14th February Valentines Day

Monday 17th February to
Friday 21st February 

Half Term Holiday for all term time children

Sunday 30th March Mothers Day

Friday 11th April End of Term

KEY DATESKEY DATES



  

Don’t forget to check out our website to find out about all the exciting 

things the children have been learning about this week:

  

As the weather turns colder, it's important to ensure that children stay warm and

comfortable during their time at nursery. Please make sure your child comes

equipped with a warm coat, hat, and gloves each day. These items will help

protect them from the chilly temperatures and allow them to enjoy outdoor

playtime without discomfort. Dressing in layers can also be beneficial, as it

allows children to adjust their clothing for indoor and outdoor activities. 

Thank you for your co-operation in helping us keep all the children cozy and

warm.

Your Child’s LearningYour Child’s Learning

Colder WeatherColder Weather

https://www.oakengatesnurseryschool.co.uk/learning-spaces


Did you know that ‘The Oak Family Hub’ is located at The Wakes and
offers free help and support to residents who are navigating their way

through parenting?

 

Telford Public Health Nursing
Service

Healthy you, Healthy Future

Telephone Number 
0333 358 3328

 

Text 07520 619 053 
 

School nurse 07520 619 051
Follow on twitter 
@ShropPHNurse 

Open 9am-4.30pm 
excluding bank holidays  

Check out the Better Health,
Healthier families website!

 

This useful website has food facts,
recipes, activities and information of

children’s weight. 
 

HTTPS://WWW.NHS.UK/HEALTHIER-
FAMILIES/ 

 

EARLY HELPEARLY HELP

Parents Opening Doors
‘Together we can make a difference’

https://www.podstelford.org/

https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/
https://www.nhs.uk/healthier-families/


EARLY HELPEARLY HELP




